
Materials List 

P1 English 
Dear Parents, 

 

Please find below the materials list for the upcoming school year. Please ensure that all items are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

Spare items that will be kept in stock by the teacher should be placed in a separate labelled plastic 

bag. 
 

 (Scoléo) 6 pencils HB – 4 to be kept in stock  

 (Scoléo) Sharpener with box 

 (Scoléo) Scissors with rounded points  

 (Scoléo) 1 large white rubber 

 (Scoléo) 5 glue sticks – 3 to be kept in stock  

 (Scoléo) Packet of 12 coloured pencils 

 (Scoléo) Packet of 12 felt tip pens 

 (Scoléo) 3 highlighters 

 (Scoléo) 20 cm plastic ruler 

 (Scoléo) 6 whiteboard markers (black or blue) 4 to be kept in stock 

 1 whiteboard eraser or cloth 

 2 pencil cases (to stay in class) 

 

Fill one pencil case with coloured pencils and all felt tips, and the other pencil case with everyday 

lesson materials. 

 

Folders  

 (Scoléo) A4 size document display folder,* 80 pages; red 

(Scoléo) A4 size document display folder, *120 pages (with transparent pocket on front for personalisation) 

*a document display folder is called a ‘porte vue’ in French. 

(Scoléo) 1 plastic or cardboard folder with elastics 24x32 cm  

Other items: 

A school bag without wheels 

(Scoléo) 1 A4 2-sided whiteboard 

1 art smock or large old T-shirt for art 

(Scoléo) 1 A4 sketch pad  

(Scoléo) 1 box of 12 hard paints – water colours with pack of different sized brushes 

Gym shoes in a small bag for Sport  

1 non-disposable water bottle 

1 large box of tissues 

1 roll of kitchen roll 

1 thick notebook for morning activities 

 

P1 Book 1- Grammar book / ISBN13 9781844142927 
Only for L2 French : ateliers vocabulaire CP (utilisé en P1 et en P2) - Editions Nathan – 8,50 euros 

ISBN : 9782091226644 

 

Parents will be asked for a contribution of 30 euros to cover the cost of the Intermaths books at 

the beginning of the school year. These maths books are used in all European schools. 

Thank you very much for your co-operation. I look forward to meeting you all in September. 

Ms. Baron-Delgatte 

 

 


